
CompassGo Support 

CompassGo delivered an assembly to all of 

Key Stage 2 on the importance of sleep; how a 

lack of it can affect both you mental and    

physical health and why a good sleep routine 

is so important. Ask your child about the       

important messages they learnt during the   

assembly.  

It was also lovely to see those parents and  
carers who were able to attend the sleep  

workshop they delivered in school. 

Footballing stars 

Recently, boys and girls from Y5 and 6 have        
represented Cloverfields at football              

tournaments.  

The boys travelled to Birmingham and played 
in the Midlands Regional Finals while the girls, 
who were selected to represent Grimsby Town, 

played in a tournament in Sheffield.  

All the children who participated demonstrated 
great sportsmanship! As a school, we could 

not have been more proud of them! 

 

 

 
 

Facebook 
Please like and share our  

Facebook page to keep up to 
date with in school activities. 

Happy end of term 

We hope all of our families have a lovely   
Easter break. 

We look forward to seeing you all back in 
school Monday 17th April. 

Transition 

This year, the transition process to support our Y6 
children in preparing to move to secondary school has 

started early. The school nurses have been in to 
school to share a presentation and to listen to any 

worries or concerns the children may have by   
providing opportunities for one-to-one consultations. 

Parent Consultations 

It was lovely to see the parents and carers, 
who dropped in to discuss their child’s report. 
We apologise once again for having to cancel 

the date for Y3/4 but will reschedule this    
shortly after the Easter holidays. 

Bikeability 

Y5 have been learning how to stay safe when out on 
the road in the local community on their bikes. Many 
children, who participated, achieved Level 2, which is 

the required standard. The behaviour and attitude 
shown during the two day course was exemplary – 

well done Y5! 

Clubs 

Next term, a variety of after school clubs will be on 
offer including Science for Reception, Multi-skills for 

KS1 and KS2, Skipping for Y3, Y4 and Y5 and    
Computing for Y3, Y4 and Y5 and Becoming an Artist 

for KS1.  

Save the date! 

Due to the parking issues in the local area, we have 
decided to hold Sports Days at King George V       

stadium this year.  

KS1 Sports Day will be the morning of Wednesday 7
th
 

June and KS2 Sports Day will be the morning of 
Thursday 8

th
 June.  

Parents will be welcome to come and spectate on 
both dates. 


